
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – April 2016

President:  Byard Derr Sr.
V. President:  George Walko
Treasurer:  Ron Denman
Secretary:  Pat Derr

Hi BDTHC Members,
  
     We waited till after the clubs 
members only picnic hunt to do a news 
letter so we could include 
information about the picnic. 

  
     Our spring picnic and hunt was held on April 24th at 
the Goss's house.  We had good weather, not to hot or to 
cold.  Everyone 
  
had a great time with lots of good food and good hunts.  We 
again would like to thank the Goss's for the use of their 
home and facilities. 
  
     We also had a cake for the clubs birthday which was 
great.  Thanks to Sheryl Goss for getting the cake and 
doing the cooking. 
  
     A big thank you to Ron Denman for running the two 
regular hunts. Lots of silver and prize tokens for good 
prizes! 
  
Thanks also to Mike Gipson for running the extra hunt with 
lots of good prizes. 
  
     Another big thank you to Marvin Harris for making up 
the new signs for our open hunt.  They are really great! 
  
     At the monthly meeting we discussed the upcoming hunts 
and picnic.   Also our open hunt in August.  This is coming 
along 
  

"The Penn Pointer"



very well.  As was stated before we have a food vendor and 
a pavilion just in case mother nature decides she wants to 
get even for all 
  
the years we have had good weather. 
  
FINDS OF THE MONTH. 
  
Jewelry:  Pat Bidding 
  
Coins:  By Derr 
  
Misc.:   Joe Adrian 
  
Congratulations to the winners! 
  
     Don't forget to check the upcoming events for hunts 
you may want to attend. 
  
The clubs members only Fall picnic and hunt will be held on 
Sunday, September 18, 2016 at the Goss's house.  We will 
have a flyer on 
  
the web site in the near future.  Again there will be an 
extra hunt run by Mike Gipson.  We will list the cost when 
we know what it will be. 
  
Also remember to bring a covered dish to share. 
  
     Next monthly meeting will be on May 9th, 2016 at the 
Forty Fort Municipal Building in the basement at 7pm.  Hope 
to see everyone there. 
  
     Good Treasure Hunting 
     President BDTHC 
     By Derr 


